It's been a bit, but I am back from vacation and now back from a nasty virus. Geesh! I hope you all are ready for another great week of serving students and families. In case you don't already know, I so appreciate all the work each and every one of you does!

- International No Diet Day: Unfortunately for my clothing, I've been celebrating for over a year now ②
- National Nurses Day: Shout out to our nurses!!
- Melanoma Monday: Ok, a little more serious now, but check those moles often!
- National Meeting Planners Appreciation Day: you all know who you are that love to plan!

## **News and Announcements:**

Reminders: Please use the KIT office email to address any/all concerns, requests for transportation, updated housing forms, etc. so that we can ensure that the right person can respond. Please only email Abby for all CPS/Foster care questions and concerns.

## SOLES 4

**SOULS** By appointments only. Contact me to schedule a time to meet at Longfellow (Oakes/37<sup>th</sup>) to pick up shoes for KIT/Foster kids. If you have distributed shoes already and have any pics or reaction stories, please send my way!

Please help spread the word about the 3<sup>rd</sup> Annual Resource Fair here at the CRC on May 29<sup>th</sup>! Lots of great vendors and cool stuff to do! Want to volunteer? I would love the help (3)

## **Professional Development**

Join us this Wednesday for our next Improving School Attendance PD on Human Trafficking. At the CRC from 9-11.

## Resources

Attached

